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Public Information Officer Sarah Henry, City of Alameda AGENCY

March 16, 2020 Statement from Alameda Mayor Marilyn Ezzy Ashcraft
“Today, the Public Health Officer of Alameda County, along with six other Bay Area Public
Health Officers, issued a joint Shelter In Place Order in an effort to slow the spread of COVID-
19. We are being asked to remain in our residences starting at midnight tonight and
continuing until April 7, at which time the situation will be reassessed.

The scientific evidence shows that at this stage of the emergency, it is essential to slow virus
transmission as much as possible to protect the most vulnerable members of our community
and prevent the health care system from being overwhelmed. All modes of travel are
prohibited except that which is necessary to accomplish essential activities, where social
distancing of at least six-feet can be maintained.

For community members who are not at high risk of illness, you have a tremendous role to
play in helping slow the spread of this disease. We know you have questions and the City of
Alameda will be posting more information later today regarding essential services that will
continue to operate, including government services and essential businesses like groceries
stores, the food bank, pharmacies, hardware stores, and banks.

All of our updates are posted in one place, at www.alamedaca.gov/alerts. The time to act is
now to decrease the reach of this pandemic and slow the spread of COVID-19. Thank you for
your cooperation in complying with this order.”

You can also reply to this email or use Nextdoor for iPhone or Android

  

From: Rasheed @ Berkeley
To: Lara Weisiger
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Emergency alert: March 16, 2020 Statement from Alameda...
Date: Monday, November 8, 2021 10:11:10 AM

Good morning Lara

This is one of documents i would include related to my complaint. 

My question is: Did the CAO assert that the City was unaware that it had a Nextdoor account?
Please clarify how the City’s PIO released the following message?

Rasheed 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Nextdoor Villa Marina <reply@hs.email.nextdoor.com>
Date: Mon, Mar 16, 2020 at 1:56 PM
Subject: Emergency alert: March 16, 2020 Statement from Alameda...
To: <rasheed@berkeley.edu>

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/wQHkC1wPQDfAJp2cY2z9M?domain=nextdoor.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/AbllC2kQOEs25kPFM79Hb?domain=nextdoor.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/NUcIC31POGfgDm6IYavcC?domain=nextdoor.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/gAFACW6XmRCLrjRS6QmDq?domain=nextdoor.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/MUdMCXD2nRHPEnVHVZoRa?domain=nextdoor.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/RMxgCYEN0RTWV3Ec9LLaA?domain=nextdoor.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/UKMBC732OkHXGm4hr6diP?domain=alamedaca.gov
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/DqiMC4xP4Ji24JMFNOG_n?domain=nextdoor.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/WamLC5yX3gHPk05H4tyXQ?domain=nextdoor.com
mailto:rasheed@berkeley.edu
mailto:LWEISIGER@alamedaca.gov
mailto:reply@hs.email.nextdoor.com
mailto:rasheed@berkeley.edu


You're receiving this urgent alert because you live within the City of Alameda area.

This message is intended for ***********. 
Unsubscribe or adjust your email settings

Nextdoor, 875 Stevenson Street, Suite 700, San Francisco, CA 94103

 
-- 
Rasheed El Shabazz

Masters of City Planning | Class of 2021

UC BERKELEY | COLLEGE OF ENVIRONMENTAL DESIGN

rasheed@berkeley.edu | (510) 520-6519
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